
In Prayer: 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

A Blessing For This New Year, 2024: 
 
May the single, most significant dimension of life be your  
relationship with the source of Goodness, who never ceases to 
sing love songs to your soul. 
 
May you find meaning, purpose and vitality in what you do daily. 
 
May you treasure your loved ones and let them know how dear 
they are to you. 
 
May you live in an uncluttered manner, enjoying the freedom to 
be content.  
 
May you find adventure in each new day and marvel at the  
wonders of creation which constantly present themselves to 
you. 
 
May you carry peace within yourself, allowing it to slip into the 
hearts of others. 
  -adapted from “Blessings for the new year”  
  by Joyce Rupp, re:worship bloggspot 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

 ORDER OF SERVICE 
-December 31, 2023- 

 
 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship  
     Congregational Singing 
 To Us a Child Is Born (VT 259) 
 Infant Holy, Infant Lowly (VT 243) 
 Go Tell It On the Mountain (VT 252) 
     Prayer for the Offering 
     Passing the Peace 
WORD 
 Prepare the Way! The Prophet Called (VT 220)       
     Children’s Story 
     Scripture Presentation:  Mark 1:1-20 
     Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song: Lord You Have Come to the Lakeshore  
     Prayers of the People 
SENDING 
     Benediction 

Prelude:  Kelsey Sommer 
Worship Leader:  Ken Beachy 
Song Leader:  Louise Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Anne Bomar 

Hubbard Community Visioning Survey 
The city of Hubbard is leading a Community Visioning project to 
learn about your hopes, values, and aspirations for Hubbard’s 
future. Your insights will be used to shape a Hubbard Communi-
ty action plan. Paper surveys and QR codes for an online survey 
are available in the foyer. Paper surveys can be returned to the 
church office, City Hall, or the Hubbard post office. 



Sunday: 
 8:30am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
 9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am     Worship Service  
11:30am     PrimeTimer’s 5th Sunday Lunch at Langdon Farms 

This Week: 
      No Activities  
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week:  Kiara Yoder, Wanda Rohrer-Heyerly 
Next Week:  Clark Yoder, Trina Fitzpatrick 
Worship Schedule: 
January 7:  Jesus’ Ministry Begins.  Steve Bomar 
January 14:  Jesus Heals and Teaches.  Steve Bomar 
Budget Report:  Offering 12/24/23:  $15,575   

The Pacific Northwest Mennonite Historical Society invites you 
to their 2024 Annual Meeting on Saturday, February 17, 2024, at  
Zion.  Luncheon at Noon followed by the annual business 
meeting. Cost for the meal is $15 per person. RSVP for lunch only 
to Jerry Barkman at jbarkman@canby.com or 503-871-6413 by 
February 9. A program featuring Dr. Abraham Friesen will follow 
at 1:30 pm. His presentation is titled "Russian Mennonites and 
the Recovery of an “Anabaptist Vision.” Dr. Friesen is Professor 
Emeritus of History at the University of California, Santa Barbara. 

PrimeTimers (Seniors):  We will be going to  
Langdon Farms (24377 NE Airport Rd.  Aurora) for 
lunch right after church.     
Contact Pat Hershberger if you have questions or 
need any help. 503-510-6642 

Event Set-up: 
A few volunteers are needed to be on-call for helping when tables 
and chairs need set-up/taken down for activities at the church. If 
you are interested in being contacted on an as-needed basis, let 
Jodi Hansen or Stan Oyer know. 

NOTE:  Sunday evening Pickleball in the gym will resume on 
January 7.  

Come join for a weekend of relaxation, fun, and fellowship! 
Zion Family Retreat  

January 26-28 at Drift Creek Camp  
Sign-up sheets are on the bulletin board. 
There is no cost to attend, but we ask you 
to prayerfully consider bringing a silent 
auction item as funds from this auction will 
benefit DCC.  

For any questions call or text Jenna Oyer (319-471-7870) or  
Jared Oyer (503-989-7213). We hope to see you there!  

Year End Giving:  Thank you for your generous giving throughout 
the year to meet our expenses. Your ongoing contributions  
support our ministries here at Zion and various ministry partners 
we support.  
Zion Solar Project: A detailed Solar Project Financial Update is 
coming in January.      
     Estimated Total:   $160,000 
     Current Contributions:  $101,230 
     Grant Incentives:  $  30,000  (to be reimbursed)  
     Still Needed:  $  28,769 

Contact Info: 
If any of your contact information needs updating, let the church 
office know. A current copy of the Church Directory is available 
in paper or electronic form. Also, if you would like to update 
your profile picture or add a picture for the directory, email a 
copy to the Office. 

mailto:jbarkman@canby.com

